The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Governor Haley,

My name is Amanda Phillip and I am a fifth grader at Horizon Prep in Rancho
Santa Fe, California. Currently, my class is working on state reports and | have
chosen South Carolina as my state. I have had the pleasure of visiting your beautiful
state over the past few summers and have really enjoyed it. Every time we visit, my
family and I stay with my great-uncle and aunt at their home on Sullivan’s Island.
The thing I like most about South Carolina is playing on the warm beaches and
visiting the historical sites.

I have written this letter with high hopes of receiving an answer to the
following question:
What do you like most about your state?

[ hope you can respond with either a letter, or better yet, an audio recording so I can
incorporate it into my report.

My mailing address is: Amanda Phillip
14654 Via Monteverde
San Diego, CA 92127

An audio recording can be emailed to my parents at the following email address:

denehnilip@sanrn com

I know you are very busy and want to thank you for taking the time to read this
letter. I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,
Amanda Phillip



